
                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                 

Clonkeen College Open Evening 

 

      

                       

 

Thursday, 2nd  October 2025 

Fifth and Sixth class boys and their parents or guardians are welcome. 

 

Time: 19.00 – 21.00  

Location: Clonkeen College 

Due to demand we would advise people who have already attended an Open 

Evening that it is not necessary to attend again. 


